
The Knightly News 
The Rest of the Story 

James 1:12 "Blessed is the man that endureth temptation: for when he is tried, he shall 
receive the crown of life, which the Lord hath promised to them that love him." 

 
IOWA: 
The students and teachers 
worked very hard on the IOWA 
exam. We look forward to getting 
the results back. The students 
were quiet and really seemed to 
concentrate. Thanks for getting 
the children here on time. We 
always have wonderful 
volunteers that help with 
proctoring those tests. This year, 
the high school had guest 
speakers from colleges, TCAT, the 
military and Crossville 
businesses. 
 

TEACHER APPRECIATION: 
The week of May 3 - 7 is when we celebrate 
our wonderful staff. The parents at CAC are 
always so thoughtful throughout the year. 
Thanks to the best staff on the planet! 
 
NATIONAL DAY OF PRAYER: 
What an honor to be able to participate in 
this program. We will celebrate this event by 
gathering and praying at some point in the 
day. Please join us here or where you are on 
this day to pray for our nation and its leaders 
as well as our school. Thursday, May 6th is 
the date. 
 

 
 
GOLF TOURNAMENT: 

The golf tournament was amazing as 
always. Thank you, Julie Kraus, for 
awesome organization. We had a ton 
of volunteers and would love to thank 
them as well. Many hands make light 
work. This was so true at this event! 
 
CONCESSION STAND: 
The Knights and Lady Knights had a 
phenomenal night at the Truck and 
Tractor pull. We had an awesome 
group to work with and raised a great 
deal of money toward next year’s 
teams. 

 
THANK YOU: 
Parents, teachers, board 
members, staff and students, I 
would like to thank you all for 
making this a wonderful year. 
The plans for next year so far are 
to have all of our family at this 
facility, while using the gym in 
our new facility. We are having 
growing pains, and dealing with 
COVID, but we have survived.  I 
have never worked with a group 
of people who are more gracious 
and supportive than the CAC 
family. Thank you for allowing 
me to serve!  
                            ~ Mrs. Darci 
 

Happy Summer 
 

 


